
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Media Release Clarification 

 
King River Copper Limited (ASX: KRC) refers to the article in the Financial Review today titled 

“Vanadium discoveries a battery game changer”. 

 

King River Copper wishes to clarify that the outcomes of current Scoping Studies are still to be 

completed and investors should await the release of this information. 

 

Scoping on the Vanadium, Titanium, Iron and the Fluorspar projects is expected in the coming 

weeks. 

 

Subject to JORC, ASIC and ASX policies, these studies would provide a more accurate guide 

towards production targets, revenues, and forecast financial information. 
 
 

 
Media Release Clarification 

ASX Announcement  21 September 2018 
September 2018 

254 Adelaide Tce 
Perth WA 6000 

 
PO Box Z5518, Perth WA 6831 

 
PHONE: +61 (0)8 9221 8055 

FAX: +61 (0)8 9325 8088 
WEB: www.kingrivercopper.com.au 

 
 

http://www.kingrivercopper.com.au/

